December 27, 2012
Jean J. Bordenave, P.E.

Bordenave Designs
PO Box 91194
Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re: 
Cliff’s Amusement Park, Shade Structure 

Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp Dated 12-26-12 (F17-D031A)

Dear Mr. Bordenave,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12-26-2012, the above referenced plan can not be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed.
· The submitted plan does not accurately represent the site. A Detention pond has been removed, a new concrete pad has been placed along with other small sheds. An accurate account for all impervious areas must be accomplished for this basin known as Basin A, before any permits are processed. 
· This area, Basin A, does not drain to the ponding area. The original plan allows 7.7cfs to drain to Osuna Road NE. Is this the amount of flow leaving the site at this time?

· It appears that the shade structure has been erected and grading accomplished next to this area. Is this the shade structure for which this permit is being processed or is this for another shade structure next to the existing structure built? 

· If this is for another shade structure, was the existing shade structure permitted? What are the drainage calculations for this area?
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695, or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.






Sincerely,




Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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